
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
LAKE BEULAH 

MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
 

LAKE BEULAH MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
NOTICE 

 
 The Lake Beulah Management District (LBMD) is accepting nominees for election to the 
Board of Commissioners.  There are two seats of members who are seeking reelection. 
 
 Any three electors authorized to vote in LBMD elections may submit a signed statement 
nominating candidates. 
 
 Each candidate, who must also be authorized to vote in LBMD elections, is to include a 
signed statement indicating willingness to serve a three-year term on the board.  Addresses and 
telephone numbers of all are to be included.  Any “write-in” candidate present at the Annual 
Meeting must adhere to the same requirements. 
 
 Nomination statements must be received at LBMD, P.O. Box 71, East Troy, WI 53120 no 
later than August 16, 2021.  The election will be held at the Annual Meeting on August 23, 2021, 
7:00 p.m. at the East Troy Town Hall. 
 
Ms. Valerie Johnson 
Secretary/Commissioner 


